

THE FIRST EXAMINATION 4

I/ Choose the word or phrase that best complete each sentence or do as directed. (3ms)

1. He me that he would visit me the following week.
A. told B. asked C. wondered
2. Today's cities are than cities in former times.
A. lots larger B. as large C. much larger
3. It took him a long time to over his illness.
A. look B. throw C. get
4. It that the best time to visit Da Lat is in April.
A. is believed B. believed C. believes
5. Mai is working very hard for the exam because she wants her parents to be proud her.
A. of B. in C. at
6. My mother is a strong person, She often stays in the worst situations.
A. calm B. depressed C. tense
7. Local people are pleased..... the environmental problems have been solved.
A. that B. about C. if
8. As John....., he could not answer clearly.
A. eats B. has eaten C. was eating
9. He wondered..... to tell this news to his parents.
A. how B. who C. which
10. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently :
A. weave B. peace C. search
11. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently:
A. looked B. wondered C. stepped
12. Choose the word whose has a different stress pattern :
A. succeed B. relax C. cover
13. There will be a lot of work to do in this preservation project. I forming a team of five.
A. suggesting B. suggest C. suggest that
14. that the most-visited place in Hue is the Royal Citadel.
A. It reports B. People are reported C. It is reported

II/ Complete each sentence with the correct tense or form of one suitable verb from the box.

1. We've spent a lot of time.....around the ancient town.
2. A loudspeaker.....to make the sound much louder.
3. I wish people in the world in peace.
4. The city..... up a new school in the west suburb lately.

set
use
wander
live

III/ Complete the sentence with the correct form of the word given.

1. I'd like to thank everyone for helping to make this day _____ for us. (memory)
2. The second collection was more decorative, inspired by _____ and pattern. (embroider)
3. The tribe is concerned with the _____ of its culture and traditions, (preserve)
4. Mass _____ started in 1989 when the first 340 Windsurf guests arrived. (tour)
5. Craft village tourism has also proved an _____ , receiving great attention from visitors, especially foreign tourists. (attract)

IV. Read the passage and fill in each gap with a suitable word from the list.

crowds, bought, special, interested, seeing, crowded

Last week when they came up to London, the Browns spent their time in (a) as much as possible. Mrs Brown was most (b) in the stores, especially in Oxford Street. and (c) some of the things which she could not find in the shops in the countryside. Their two children, George and Susan, who had never been to London before, were surprised at the (d) every where

IV/ Read the passage and answer the questions below.

Bill Gates, one of the richest people in the world- is the co-founder of Microsoft. His interest in computers started when he was a teenager. After high school, he was accepted to several top colleges in the USA: Harvard, Yale, and Princeton. He chose to go to Harvard to study law. At Harvard, he focused more on his interest in computers than on coursework. He often relaxed by playing video games in Harvard's computer lab. He left Harvard before graduating because he wanted to open a software company with his friend Paul Allen. However, he later said, 'I don't think dropping out is a good idea.' In 2007, he received an honorary degree from Harvard. He began his speech by saying this to his father in the audience. 'I've been waiting more than 30 years to say this: Dad, I always told you I'd come back and get my degree.' Bill Gates is no longer working full time for Microsoft. He is now, with his wife, running The Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation which aims to improve healthcare, reduce poverty, and promote education around the world.

1. When did Bill Gates start his interest in computer?
2. Where did he study law?
3. How did he relax when studying in Harvard?
4. Is Bill Gates working for Microsoft?

V/ Write a new sentence as similar as possible in meaning to the original sentence, using the words provided.

1. When I first started my job, I often made a lot of mistakes.
I used
2. "When should I start the computer?"
Nguyen asked
3. Despite the bad weather , we went out for a picnic.
Although
4. Some villages don't have access to clean piped water.
I wish
5. Everybody knows that Ha Long Bay was recognized as a World Heritage Site by UNESCO in 1994.
It as a World Heritage Site by UNESCO in 1994.
6. No country in the world is more populated than China. (by far)
China